
Report of Literary club

The literary club had their meeting on 4th July, 2022 at 4:00 pm in LH2
The club coordinator Dr, Sheetal was present for the meeting and shared some.

thoughts and ideas.

Students frorn the 202A and 202I batch were present and it was their first
meeting

Hence an introduction speech was given by the hosts, Saqib and Prajna of 2019
batch regarding the clubs followed by student introduction and five lines about
their favourite book/qoute/poem / show

The event was concluded by two rounds of icebreakers, being book
charades and new ideas for further meets were discussed

The next me'Ot up was planned on 11th July, Monday. (Next week)
And the agenda put up was book review and medical debate.
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